

CITY OF VANCOUVER
453 WEST 12TH AVENUE

VANCOUVER, B.C. V5Y 1V4

TELEPHONE: 6

FAX:

604-873-7621 604-873-7685

March 5, 2007

Mrs. Diane Rhéaume Secretary General Canadian Radio-television and Telecommunications Commission Ottawa, ON K1A 0N2

Dear Mrs. Rhéaume:

I am writing in response to Mr. Vincent Géracitano's letter outlining his desire to receive "Public Interest" status for the All Points Bulletin channel.

I agree that broadcasting safety and prevention messages through the All Points Bulletin channel would be beneficial to all Canadians. It is important to engage the public as much as possible in order to apprehend suspects and locate missing persons and television media is the ultimate catalyst.

This is not a letter of endorsement of the enterprise or individuals involved in the project but simply recognition of the benefits to the community of such a concept.

Yours truly,

Sam Sullivan

MAYOR